

REVIEW UNIT 2

(Chọn đáp án và ghi bên dưới đáp án các em chọn nhé!)

Choose the best answer!

1. He is my _____



- A. Neighbor
- B. Colleague
- C. Classmate
- D. Boss

Đáp án:

2. Tom is a _____ name.

- A. First
- B. Last
- C. Ms.
- D. Mr.

Đáp án:

3. _____ Panker is my neighbor. He's my neighbor.

- A. Mrs.
- B. Mr.
- C. First
- D. Last

Đáp án:

4. _____ Tan is a manager. She's my friend.

- A. Last
- B. First
- C. Mrs.
- D. Mr.

Đáp án:

5. _____ spells 5.

- A. Six

- B. Ten
- C. Four
- D. Five

Đáp án:

Read the text below and answer the questions 6 - 15

Read the text.

Taylor Swift



Taylor Alison Swift or more popular with Taylor Swift was born in Pennsylvania, USA. She is 31 years old and her birthday is on 13th December. She is a music country singer. Taylor Swift loves to sing since childhood. Her first song is "Lucky You" which she wrote while still sitting in school. Taylor Swift likes to sing while playing the guitar. Her appearance and performance is simple but charming. On concert, she usually using a short dress and carrying a guitar. She always sings with relaxing and soulful.

Taylor Swift is very beautiful. She is tall and her skin is white, her eyes is blue. Her nose is sharp, she has curly hair, and its color is blond. Taylor Swift won many award such as Album of the Year for Fearless, as well as Best Female Country Vocal

Performance and Best Country Song for "White Horse". She also is the Best Female Pop Vocal Performance for "You Belong with me".

Taylor has got lots of song, lots of fans, and lots of cats. She has five cats. They are all very funny. Look at Olivia, one of her cats. It is small and it has got short white hair. So cute!

6. Taylor Swift is from:

- A. Portugal
- B. the USA
- C. the UK

Đáp án:

7. She is _____ years old.

- A. Thirty – five
- B. thirty – one
- C. thirty

Đáp án:

8. Is she beautiful?

- A. Yes, he is
- B. Yes, she is
- C. No, she isn't.

Đáp án:

9. She brings _____ for her concert.

- A. Guitar
- B. drum
- C. piano

Đáp án:

10. The cat has _____ hair.

- A. Black
- B. brown
- C. white.

Đáp án:

Match the questions with the answers.

11.	When is Taylor's birthday?	a. It's blond.
12.	Is she short?	b. No, she doesn't.
13.	What color is her hair?	c. It's on 13 th December.
14.	What are her favorite clothes?	d. No, she isn't.
15.	Does Olivia have long curly hair?	e. She loves short dress.

Đáp án: 11. _____, 12. _____, 13. _____, 14. _____, 15. _____.

16. _____ spells 20.

- A. Fifteen
- B. Twenty
- C. Sixteen
- D. Seventeen

Đáp án:

17. 381 – 297 – 767 is _____.

- A. their address
- B. her email address
- C. his phone number
- D. their e-mail address

Đáp án:

18. Bank Street is _____.

- A. their phone number
- B. his phone number
- C. her e-mail address
- D. their address

Đáp án:

19. Sarah@gmail.com is _____.

- A. her e-mail address
- B. their address
- C. her phone number
- D. their phone number

Đáp án:

20. She/ Her e-mail address is rita@computer.com.

Đáp án:

21. Their/ They phone number is 555 – 9874.

Đáp án:

22. Joe is I/my classmate.

Đáp án:

23. **His/ He** is a doctor.

Đáp án:

24. **Mary/ Mary's** address is 18 Bank Street.

Đáp án:

25. Jeff is **my/ I** neighbor.

Đáp án:

26. **Your/ Their** colleague is my neighbor.

Đáp án:

27. **Which number is followed by "twenty"?**

- A. Eighteen
- B. Seventeen
- C. Nineteen
- D. Eleven

Đáp án:

28. **What is your address?**

- A. It's at 32 Pham Van Nghi Street.
- B. It's 0123 677 896.
- C. abccompany@hotmail.com
- D. Da Nang city.

Đáp án:

29. **A: What is _____ name?**

B: Her name is Laura.

- A. Matt's teacher's
- B. Your first name
- C. Laura's last
- D. Laura's full

Đáp án:

30. **Is Dr. Park from Miami?**

- A. Yes, he is from.
- B. No, he is not from.
- C. Yes, Dr. is.
- D. Yes, he is.

Đáp án:

31. **"_____ " spells 20 and 11.**

- A. Ten and eleven
- B. Twenty and ten
- C. Twenty and eleven
- D. Twelve and ten

Đáp án:

32. **Which number is spelled as " fifteen" and " twelve"?**

- A. 15 and 12
- B. 50 and 12

C. 16 and 10

C. 16 and 20

Đáp án:

33. A: “_____” Ms. Okoneda from?

B: “_____” from Japan.

A. What’s/ He’s

B. Where/ He

C. Where’s/ He’s

D. Where is/ He

Đáp án:

34. This is Vincent Lam. He’s a doctor and a writer. He’s from _____ .

A. Canadian

B. Vietnamese

C. 18 Brooklyn Street

D. Canada

Đáp án:

35.A: “What are their _____ ?”

B: “Luis and Samuel.”

A. First name

B. Last name

C. Full Names

D. First Names

Đáp án: